
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
4th November 2022. 
 
Deputy Jim O’Callaghan T.D., 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
E:  jim.ocallaghan@oireachtas.ie 
 
Re:  PQ 54611-22 St. Vincent’s University Hospital 
 
Dear Deputy O’Callaghan, 
  
I refer to the recent parliamentary question which has been referred for direct response. 
 
I have had this matter examined and can advise that the current headcount for Physiotherapists in  
St. Vincent’s University Hospital is 46 (whole time equivalent).  There are 15 vacancies in the 
Physiotherapy Department at present, with ongoing efforts by our recruitment team to progress filling 
vacant posts. 
 
I trust this information is helpful to you.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
____________________________ 
Michele Tait, 
Interim Chief Executive Officer. 
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